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Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s Offices Raised $5,000 for 
“Hope for the Children” as May’s Charity of the Month  

 
Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s five offices featured Hope for the Children as May’s 
Charity-of-the-Month. Hope for the Children is a year-round program that offers no-cost 
after-school and summer activities for children from 11-18 years of age.  During the 
fundraising effort, $5,000 was raised to support these efforts. 

“We are thrilled to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the Pasco County Tax Collector for 
choosing us as their charity of the month,” comments Dr. Sheila Cappalo, Founder & 
CEO of Hope for the Children. “This incredible opportunity not only helped raise much-
needed funds to support our free programs but also shone a spotlight on our mission.” 

“I express many thanks to the customers who donated to Hope for the Children during our 
fundraising effort,” remarks Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “The children who need care, 
compassion and emotional support will be able to receive the help they need. Dr. Sheila 
Cappalo and her team have been great partners in our community!” 



For more information about Hope for the Children please contact Dr. Sheila Cappalo via 
the website - https://www.hftcm.org/   For more information about the promotional and 
charitable giving programs at the tax collector’s office please contact Assistant Tax 
Collector Greg Giordano at 727-847-8179 or visit www.pascotaxes.com  

[PHOTO ATTACHED – Tax Collector Mike Fasano is joined by Dr. Sheila Cappalo and her 
team at Hope for the Children as well as staff members from the Pasco Tax Collector’s 
Office] 
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